
Feb. 22nd - 25th

Classroom News
Dates to 

Remember

Reminders:  

To Do:   

Homework:  Each night students will need to read for 15 
minutes and complete a math page for homework.

Reading: Sequencing & Comprehension

Writing:  Autobiography and Planning for Animal Research
 
Math:  Unit 4: Identifying and Counting Coins

Science:  Animal Unit: Classifying Animals 

Handwriting: Lowercase Cursive Letters: p, a, review

Parent Connection

Second grade is the only year students will learn cursive, 
so it is very important that students practice at home!

February 28th-March 4th- 
Read Across America Week

Thank you to all the 
parents and students that 
contributed to our 2-22-22 

day!

● Parents & students have the opportunity to “Rent the Rock” 
to recognize a student’s birthday, show school spirit, thank 
or recognize a teacher or staff member, congratulatory 
events, etc. Visit our school website to sign up!

● Read Across America week is Feb. 28th - March 4th. More 
information will be coming to you soon!

Continue to look for 
weekly emails from the 

2nd grade teachers at the 
beginning of the week.  
There are many times 

that we include additional 
information in our email 
that is not stated on the 

newsletter.  
 


